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protected	by	copyright	and	are	not	to	be	

used	without	written	permission	
(info@seaturtle.ca).	



	Presentation	to	the	Environment	and	
Sustainability	Standing	Committee	of	the	

Halifax	Regional	Municipality	City	Council	on	
April	5,	2018,	by	Kathleen	Martin,	Executive	

Director,	Canadian	Sea	Turtle	Network.	


